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  I-25 Flyover to Paseo Del Norte Closed Nightly This Week   
 
Nighttime work on I-25 flyover to Peseo Del Norte westbound will take place this week from 8 p.m. to 5 
a.m. starting tonight and ending Thursday morning.  
 
Traffic will be shifted to northbound I-25 frontage road. 
 
(Project number: A301180; Project Manager: Chris Sinclair; Contractor: Kiewit)  
 
For up-to-date information on this work, go to the statewide road information website at: nmroads.com.  
 

### 
 
Manon Arnett, Public Information Officer for the New Mexico Department of Transportation District 
Two at (575) 637-7210 (office) or manon.arnett@state.nm.us. 

 
 

mailto:manon.arnett@state.nm.us

	Press Release

